
Important Notice 
 

Starting face-to-face classes 

 

Dear International Master and PhD students please note that your face to 

face classes will start from Monday 22nd November, 2222 at University of 

Tabriz, except  the classes of the new master students of this year which 

will continue to be online. 

 

 

- All international post graduate students should be present in person 

from Monday 22nd November2222, at University of Tabriz. 

 

 -  Please pay attention that: 

 

  ● All face to face students must present a certificate of injection of both 

doses of vaccine to the respective department of educational affairs of 

the relevant faculty. 

 

  ● Vaccine certification is also required for dormitory use and nutrition. 

 

  ● All those master classes that in them are both new master students of 

this year and master students of previous years will continue to be online 

as before,  up until our next notice. 


